

St Chrysostom's Newsletter

September 2025

'Let all that you do be done in love.' 1 Corinthians 16:14



Dear Parents and Carers, **Newsletter 1: September 2025**



Welcome back!

We hope you had a lovely summer break and are now settling back into the new school year. The start of a new

school year is an exciting time, with relationships being built and grown, with the learning journey for the year ahead beginning.

As the year progresses, we will promote what we feel is important in our children's time at our school - our values: Love, Community, Hope, Wisdom and Dignity. This term, we are focusing on our value of Love, which we are emphasising through our school rules: Respect yourself. Respect each other, Respect property. Please take some time to talk to your children about our values help support school to their understanding.



School Uniform

Thank you for ensuring that your children are wearing correct school uniform. School uniforms are important; they help instil a sense of belonging and school pride. Just a reminder that trainers are not allowed. Here are examples of acceptable school

shoes. Thank you for your understanding.



Attendance and Punctuality School attendance is vital for children's education. Absence from school can negatively affect

academic progress, as well as children's social development and friendships. Punctuality is also important as our early morning sessions develop children's key academic and developmental skills in all year groups.

Therefore, please ensure your child comes to school every day they can and on time. Our school gates open at 8:35 and close at 8:50. After this time, children will be marked as late.



Extra Curricular Clubs

We will launch extra curricular clubs this term on Mondays from 3:20pm to 4:00pm, starting on

Mon 8th September. We have a good range of clubs on offer, from crochet to Spanish, via yoga!



Year 6 Residential

We are looking forward to an exciting Residential Trip with our

Year 6 children to High Adventures in North Yorkshire next week, Wed 10th - Fri 12th September. If you have any queries about the trip, please ask your child's class teacher or the school office.



DEAN TRUST Ardwick Coffee Morning

Dean Trust Ardwick are

holding a Coffee Morning at our school at 9:00am - 10:00am on Fri 12th September, for any Year 5 and Year 6 parents considering Dean Trust as a secondary school option for your child.



Macmillan Coffee Morning

We will also be hosting our Macmillan coffee morning on Fri September at 9:00am -10:00am. Please donate a cake or

come for a coffee and a chat.



Family Support Parent Drop Ins From Tue 9th September, we will

be holding drop in sessions with our Family Support Officers. This

is for any parental or family support issues you might like some help with 8:45 - 9:30.

Here's to a great year ahead!

J Niedzwiedzki Head of School

St John's CofE Primary School Clarence Road, Longsight, Manchester, M13 0YE Tel: 0161 224 7752 Email: admin@sjcfederation.co.uk **Head of School: A Flint Executive Headteacher: G.F Elswood**

St Chrysostom's CofE Primary School Lincoln Grove, Chorlton on Medlock, Manchester, M13 0DX Tel: 0161 273 3621 Email: office@sjcfederation.co.uk Head of School: J Niedzwiedzki **Executive Headteacher: G.F Elswood**